
From: Lewis, Linda <LLewis@aamva.org>
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net

Date: 7/22/2004 7:03:52 AM
Subject: Re: VDEC and FDR training for South Carolina

I will look into this situation and get back to you as soon as I can.

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

-----Original Message-----
From: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
To: Lewis, Linda <LLewis@aamva.org>
Sent: Tue Jul 20 15:20:19 2004
Subject: VDEC and FDR training for South Carolina

Linda,
On May 20, 2004 Phleisha Lewis from my office contacted Shelly Jackson 
concerning VDEC and FDR training conducted by AAMVA. We were told at that 
time that AAMVA would be able to conduct this training on site in South 
Carolina with the only cost being the travel and related expenses associated 
with the AAMVA trainers. The training must be completed before September in 
order to only be charged the cost of travel. At that time, we asked for the 
training to be conducted in August 2004. Ms. Jackson then told us that the 
trainers would not be available in August due to upcoming conferences, but 
she would try to schedule training for us in September at the cost of travel 
only.

Phleisha Lewis called Ms. Jackson at the beginning of July and asked about 
the status of the training for September. Ms. Jackson said that there were 
no more dates available and that we would be charged full price for the 
training at this point.

I would like to ask for any assistance you may be able to give us in 
obtaining this training at the cost of travel only. If we cannot have both 
classes, we would prefer to at least have the FDR training.

Thank you for any help you may be able to give us in this matter.

Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director, S.C. Dept. of Motor Vehicles
Phone: (803)737-1156
Fax: (803)737-1785
Email: Marcia.Adams@scdmv.net

***This electronic mail transmission may contain confidential or privileged information. If you believe 
that you have received the message in error, please notify the sender by reply transmission and 
delete the message without copying or disclosing it.***
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